
Visit of the 
NEHU 
students at 
Darjeeling 
Campus

• A team of students and faculty members from the Department 
of Statistics, North-Eastern Hill University (NEHU), Shillong, 
visited our Darjeeling campus on 13th January 2025. Prof. Bishal
Gurung led the team, who expressed their gratitude for the 
opportunity to explore the Institute.

• The visit commenced with a guided tour of the campus 
museum, where Mrs. Yashodhara Yadav introduced the visitors 
to the Institute's rich history. She explained the significance of 
various artefacts on display. The students found the museum's 
exhibits to be insightful and educational.

• Following the museum tour, the group visited the laboratory 
facilities. They had a small introductory session, and Mrs. Yadav 
introduced them to various air quality measuring instruments. 
They gained an understanding of their applications.

• The visit concluded with positive feedback from the NEHU 
team, who appreciated the well-maintained facilities and the 
warmth of our hospitality.
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